
August 9, 2021


Hi Everyone,


The Taos High School boys and girls season has been postponed until February of 2021.


NMAA (New Mexico Activities Association): IMPORTANT DATES

First official practice for the 2020-21 soccer season may be held February 15, 2021. The 
2020-21 State Championships will be held April 12-17, 2021. Please note this is subject to 
change! 

Taos Soccer Community,


I hope all is well with you and your families. As many of you are already aware, the New Mexico 
Activities Association has announced that the high school soccer season will be postponed 
until mid February.  So as not to create any confusion on our position, please note that it is our 
intent to continue to take a cautious approach and wait until we reach stage 3 clearance before 
we will consider a return to play. We will patiently wait in the interest of safety and the well-
being of our community. A return to play will occur once we know that we will be able to safely 
proceed with the ability to run a full fledged soccer specific training session and that all players 
who choose to participate will be able.


It is our hope, that this will happen sooner than later! 


THS Staff



